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***PRESS RELEASE*** 

For Immediate Release 

  

 

On Thursday, March 21, 2024, Sheriff Matt Haley announced a walk off from the Work 

Center off Lorraine Road.      

According to Sheriff Matt Haley, Harrison County Sheriff’s Deputies are in the area of 

Lorraine Road searching for a 25 year old male, Chance Lizana.  Lizana is described as a white 

male, six feet tall, approximately 200 pounds, with blue eyes and brown hair.  Lizana was last 

seen wearing an inmate uniform, but he is now believed to be wearing a tan long sleeve shirt.   

 If anyone has any information on Lizana, please contact the Harrison County Sheriff’s 

Office at 228-897-1364.   

 

Investigative Officer:  ________________________________________________________________  

Arresting Officer(s):   ________________________________________________________________  

Approved For Release:  ______________________________________________________________  

                                            Matt Haley, Sheriff, Harrison County, Mississippi 

  


